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Hannah Lockyer

Subject: FW: Reese Meyer 

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 4:18 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Reese Meyer  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
 
I am emailed to support the Caledon Rink being named after the strongest, most warm hearted boy I have had the 
privilege to know. My son has known Reese since he was 1 years old; meeting right there at the community center. In 
the same building my son and Reese played hockey for the next 10 years together. Not a day goes by that we do not 
think of Reese and to have other people drive past and remember a much loved and missed boy would mean a lot to the 
people in this town! 
Lisa Cation 
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Sent from my iPhone 


